Caring Together: A Partnership Approach

Your baby is at the heart of everything we all do Please be our partner in your baby's care by helping us in the following ways



Written by Parent Representatives for the Operational Delivery Network



- Tell us if you can't get to the unit
- Ask for help about caring for your baby if you're not sure



COMMUNICATION

- Talk to us if you're concerned about the care of your baby
- Tell us about anything that might affect your baby's care on the unit or at home

PRIVACY

- Don't take photos of anyone else's baby even if you're asked to
- Ensure visitors follow ward guidelines
- Don't talk about other peoples babies unless the parent is present